
From: awbrown@premiumtransit.com
To: frank.helies; Myra Brouwer
Cc: Andrew W Brown Sr
Subject: Party Boats for Great American Red Snapper
Date: Saturday, January 15, 2022 12:25:53 PM

Dear NOAA & South Atlantic Fish Mgt Council,
 
I write to request notification for the recreation Great American Red Snapper for Morehead City, NC
Party Boat (Carolina Princess) for 2022.
 
Last year weather cancelled my trip.
I only get 2-3 fishing trips per season, and Indiana is long way from North Carolina.
I believe last season 2021 was May.
 
Is there any way I can know this season’s 2022 Red Snapper so I can make Party Boat and Hotel
reservations now??
 
Unfortunately, I can not afford the more expense Charter Boat, and am happily restricted to Party
Boats.
 
If, info not available now; please add me to email list for this important planning notification.
 
Thank you, and Happy New Year….
May GOD continue to bless you and family with peace, joy, and health in 2022.
 
Andrew W. Brown
POBox 2496
South Bend, IN  46680
Cell#:  (574) 876-0454
Fax#:  (574) 217-7514
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